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From: lan Talbot

Sent: 01 April 2019 15:29

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Shippon and the Green Belt - Objection

To whom it may concern

There is a contradiction in the Inspector's comments on LPP2 from his first to second recommendation.

Shippon is an old, unique and historic village with its own style and character. The proposal to remove it from the
Green Belt is unnecessary, provides no benefit to any proposed development and only achieves bad feeling.

The proposal to develop a site on the airfield for 1200 houses is more than able to stand alone and does not need
any link to Shippon since there is plenty of spare space to produce separation to allow each, Shippon and the
proposed new development, to be separate. The idea that taking the Green Belt away from Shippon was/is only
proposed to facilitate further development more easily - an irrelevancy since detailed proposals are not available at
the moment and the idea is simply to make planning easier.

To allow such "ease" will alter peoples' lives and is simply, from certain positions, only ease bureaucracy. Removal
from the Green Belt will be seen as both high handed and not listening to the people, who will be most affected, and
their views and requirements - and it is not simply "Nimbyism".

The main point about any development which affects Shippon is/are transport links and the ability of the road

network to cope with any increase in traffic - a particular concern for Shippon with its old road network, listed
buildings and walls and hence character.

Your concerned,

lan Talbot





